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I hope everyone had a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New 
Year! We definitely had an early Christmas present this year by 
having our trails open for a couple days!! If it wasn’t for the 
people that came out and helped clear all our trails after the ice 
and heavy snow we received, we wouldn’t have been able to 
have opened them at all. Many clubs in the affected areas are 
still trying to get their trails cleared. It was a major task for sure. 
I am so thankful for Jerry (Trail Boss) and the trails committee 
for organizing the volunteers that we had! I am so thankful also 
for the outpouring of offers to volunteer to help! Volunteers  are 
some of the best people there are, the willingness to come out 
and work so hard for no pay is amazing!! Unfortunately, trails 
are closed for now, but hopefully they will open soon. If we get 
through this warm spell, we will have a great base!! 
 

Don’t forget about the Sno Bandits Petenwell Palooza Ice 
Fisheree and Raffle on January 14th at the Lure Bar. It was a 
blast last year and there is even more planned for this year! It 
is a must attend event! Hope to see all of you there! 
 

Please remember to get you memberships in if you haven’t 
already! 
 

REMEMBER THAT OUR JANUARY MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
HAS BEEN MOVED FROM JANUARY 14TH TO JANUARY 
7TH AT 9:00 AM DUE TO THE FISHEREE! SEE YOU THERE!! 
 

As always,  
THINK SNOW! 
 

Tom Warner 
President 
 

 

  

 

  

 

Upcoming Events 
    

 

January 5th, 2023  

Adams County Snowmobile 

Association Meeting 

7:00 pm – Cedar Shack  
 

January 7th, 2023  

Club Meeting  

9:00 am – Rome Town Hall 
 

January 14th, 2023 

2nd Annual Petenwell Palooza 

Ice Fisheree & Raffle 

Lure Bar & Grill 
 

January 26th – 29th, 2023 

Club Trip  

Rustic Manor in St. Germain 
 

February 2nd, 2023 

Adams County Snowmobile 

Association Meeting 

7:00 pm – Cedar Shack  
 

February 11th, 2023 

Club Meeting  

9:00 am – Rome Town Hall 
 

March 2nd, 2023  

Adams County Snowmobile 

Association Meeting 

7:00 pm – Cedar Shack  

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                 

January 2023                      Volume 27   Issue 1                   302 13th Ave, Nekoosa, WI 54457 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message From President, Tom Warner 
 

 

Rome Sno-Bandits Club Newsletter 

 
 

 
 

OFFICAL TRAIL 
CONDITIONS/CLOSINGS  

 

Adams County Parks 

(608) 339-4230  
 

www.travelwisconsin.com
/snowreport/snowmobile 

 

Always Check To Make  
Sure Trails Are Open  

Before Riding! 

 

 

Petenwell Palooza Ice Fisheree and Raffle 
January 14th, 2023 

 

All volunteers will be offered a Petenwell Palooza long 
sleeved t-shirt for $10 (Half Price). We hope to have the    
t-shirts at our January 7th meeting. There are still 
opportunities to volunteer. Contact Bryan, Melissa or 
Gunnar if you would like to help or signup at our next 
meeting.  
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What a difference a month can make! As we all were ready for snow and the trails to open mother 
nature gave us a gift of snow in December! The catch though, it was wet and heavy and hung up 
in our trees causing lots of damage. The trails were in pretty rough shape. Go figure, we have 
enough snow, but now don’t have clear trails. I am sure this will be the theme of this newsletter, 
but we can’t thank those that came out and helped clear and open our trails back up enough. Our 
volunteers are amazing! Thank you, thank you, thank you!! 
 

If you were lucky enough to get out on the two-day open, I hope you enjoyed the ride. Please keep 
in mind when you are out, look for downed signs, missing signs, and mistakes. Not just on our 
club trails but all club trails. If you find something, please report it to a board member. With the 
county only being partially open, this is where all the improvement to the county and on the map 
really shined. Zone C stayed closed because of a landowner holiday hunt. Zones A and B could 
be open. Then Monroe Center was having issues with their trail system because of highline work 
that has been going on all summer. Hopefully they will have that open mid-January. Due to the 
intersection signs the county put in place and on the map, we were able to shutdown parts of 
Monroe Center trails and still keep Zone A open. Great to see the improvement in the county! Any 
suggestions for improvements, please let a board member know! 
 

Important dates: Fisheree on January 14th at the Lure!!  
Club trip to St Germain on January 26th- 29th! Hope to see you there! 

 

I hope everyone got to enjoy the holidays and is warm and safe! Have a great 2023 and keep 
doing the snow dance! Brap!! 
 

Bryan Meyer 
Vice President 
 

  

  

Message From Vice President, Bryan Meyer 

 

 
 
 

Well, we asked Larry for snow and he came through with a lot of heavy wet snow which froze to everything, 

especially the trees. The heavy wet snow caused extensive tree damage which made the trails impassable. 

Thanks to fifteen members and volunteers to the Trail Committee that came out to work in terrible cold 

conditions with chainsaws and pole-saws to clear fallen trees from the trails. They spent over 150 manhours 

in three days to get the corridor and trails to our sponsors open. The Country Sports trail remained blocked 

until this week when Scott and friends got it cleared. We are still waiting for Adams County’s insurance 

carrier to work out the land use agreement language with Wisconsin Power & Light for the Country Sports 

trail through the solar project land. All the trails other than County Sports were rolled, then after more snow 

and high winds, were groomed. The trails were in very good early season condition with a good base, then 

the warm weather arrived, and the trails had to be closed after only being open for two days. We are hoping 

that everyone stays off the trails so when the cooler weather returns, we can open the trails again. 
 

THANK YOU TO THE TRAIL COMMITTEE, GROOMER OPERATORS, AND VOLUNTEERS FOR 

THE HARD WORK!!! 
  

Jerry Wiessinger 

Trail Boss 

  

 

Message From Trail Boss, Jerry Wiessinger 

 

 

 

http://www.romesnobandits.com/
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2022 CMN RADIOTHON 

Eight club members participated in the Radiothon by answering telephone calls and taking donations 

for three hours on December 2nd. Our club made a $1,000 matching donation and the match was 

exceeded by $1,240 for a total of $2,240 raised during our power hour match. During the three hours 

club members answered phones, we helped raised over $7,000. Thank you to Jim Fisher for setting 

up this opportunity for our club and thank to our club members for volunteering and donating! This 

is what makes a great Club of the Year! We hope to participate again next year.  

http://www.romesnobandits.com/


 

 

 

 

R o m e  S n o - B a n d i t s  N e w s l e t t e r   

 
Page 4 

www. RomeSnobandits.com 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas  

In Rome  

http://www.romesnobandits.com/
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2022 Informal Safety Class 

After our December club meeting, an informal safety class was held. Gary Gevers 

led the class and was assisted by Town of Rome Fire Chief Mark Kane, Deputy 

McFarland and Sheriff York.  Educational presentations like this help keep our 

trails safe.   
 

Please do your part to keep our trails safe by riding responsibly!  

http://www.romesnobandits.com/
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Rome Sno-Bandits Club Trip 
 

January 26th – January 29th, 2023 
 

Rustic Manor Motor Lodge 

6343 State Highway 70 East 

St. Germain, WI 54558 
 

https://www.rusticmanor.com 
 

RESERVATIONS: 

Toll Free: 1-800-272-9776 
 

 

We have 25 rooms blocked. Rooms will be  

released eight weeks prior to our trip. There  

is a 72-hour cancellation policy. 
 

Check in is 3:00 pm. The lodge is very busy this time  

of year. Early check in is unlikely. You will need to  

reserve your room for the night prior to your  

arrival if you want an early check in.  

  
Main Lodge Swimming Pool and Hot Tub    

Complimentary Continental Breakfast 

Large Heated Garage for Snowmobile Repairs 

Snowmobile Trail Access 
 

http://www.romesnobandits.com/
https://www.rusticmanor.com/
https://www.rusticmanor.com/images/GirlScoutParty011_000.jpg
https://www.rusticmanor.com/images/100_2391_001.JPG
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ZERO ALCOHOL KEEPS YOU SAFE ON THE TRAIL 
Drinking alcohol before snowmobiling or during your ride slows your reactions, impairs your 
judgment, and is a leading contributor to snowmobiling deaths. Last winter, alcohol was 
involved in 70 percent of the 23 snowmobiling fatalities. 

Join DNR in the international zero alcohol campaign that urges every snowmobiler to take 
personal responsibility for reducing alcohol-related crashes. Wisconsin conservation wardens 
will be handing out zero alcohol stickers to snowmobilers and asking you to display it. 

Here's what you can do to help: 

• Display the sticker on your helmet, snowmobile, trailer, or vehicle. 
• Choose to be 100 percent alcohol-free until after your ride is over and you're safely 

home. 
• Commit to riding only with other snowmobilers who are alcohol-free. 

 
Wisconsin's recreation safety specialists recommend you take these other precautions 

to stay safe on the trails this winter: 

 
Slow down. Speed is a contributing factor in nearly all fatal snowmobiling accidents. Drivers 
should proceed at a pace that will allow ample reaction time for any situation. Drive at 
moderate speeds, and drive defensively, especially after sunset. 

Carry a first-aid kit and dress appropriately. Your first-aid kit should include a flashlight, knife, 
compass, map, and waterproof matches. Always wear a helmet with goggles or a face shield to 
prevent injuries from twigs and flying debris. Wear layers of water-repellent clothing and make 
sure you have no loose ends that might catch in the machine or tangle in equipment. 

Avoid traveling across bodies of water when uncertain of ice thickness or water currents. 
Rapidly changing weather and moving water in streams and lake inlets also affect the thickness 
and strength of ice on lakes and ponds. Snow cover can act as a blanket and prevents thick 
strong ice from forming. 

Stay on marked trails or, where allowed, on the right shoulder of the road. Be alert for fences, 
tree stumps and stretched wire that may be concealed by snow. 

Never travel alone. Most snowmobile accidents result in personal injury. The most dangerous 
situations occur when a person is injured and alone. If you must travel alone, tell someone 
your destination, planned route, and when you will return. 

 

DNR Safety Tips 

http://www.romesnobandits.com/
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Club Contacts 
 

President 
Tom Warner - (224) 715-2350 

 

Vice-President 
Bryan Meyer - (414) 617-9467 

 

Treasurer  
Cathy Steinke - (715) 213-1582 

 

Secretary 
Melissa Rhodes - (715) 459-8001 

RomeSnoBanditsSecretary@gmail.com 
 

Membership Chair 
Suzanne Kostreva  

(262) 844-5995 
RSBMembership@gmail.com 

 

Trail Boss  
Jerry Wiessinger  
(920) 360-6704  

 

Directors 
Jeff Hoffmann (608) 516-9062 
John Steinke (715) 459-1361 
Gary Gevers (920) 723-0721 

 

Sunshine Club  
Bev Sweet (715) 325-6549 

 

Apparel Contacts 
Cyndee Lewis (262) 370-0649 

mkclewis@hotmail.com 
 

  

Club Email 
romesnobandits@gmail.com 

 

Club Website 
RomeSnobandits.com 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Annual Membership Renewal 
 

 

Rome Sno-Bandit & AWSC memberships both expire  
on June 30th annually.  

 

We process membership with the AWSC monthly in the summer  
and weekly in winter to minimize processing fees. We encourage you  

to renew your membership in July or August to avoid delays in  
receiving your trail pass. Membership applications can be found on  

our website along with trail pass information. 
 

 

Ways to renew your membership: 
 

 

 

ON-LINE: Through our website: www.RomeSnoBandits.com. 

Click on Membership Application under the Membership Page and pay 

with SECURE on-line payment with credit/debit card or PayPal. 
 

MAIL: Send completed membership application with check to:  

Rome Sno-Bandits, 302 13th Ave, Nekoosa, WI  54457 
 

CLUB MEETINGS:  Bring your membership application to a  

meeting with your check or cash payment.  

Applications are available at all meetings. 
 

 

Your Club Membership Includes: 
 

• You automatically become a member of the Association of 
Wisconsin Snowmobile Clubs. (AWSC) 

• You will receive seven issues each year of the Wisconsin 

Snowmobile News (WSN) magazine. It includes articles of 

interest to snowmobilers, activities of clubs across the state, 
reports of legislative events and snowmobile product 

information. 

• You will be eligible for a discount Wisconsin Trail Pass 
through the AWSC. 

• Monthly club newsletter. 

• Membership to the Adams County Snowmobile Association. 

• Great way to meet and socialize with other snowmobilers.  
 
 

Trail Passes 
 

Discount Wisconsin Trail Passes for the 2022-2023 season will be 

available to order from the AWSC beginning July 1st, 2022.  
 

Go to: https://awsc.org/Trail-Pass-Registration  
to order your trail pass.  

 

Trail passes are purchased through the AWSC and are available after 

your membership has been processed. If you provide your email address 

with your membership application, you will receive an email from the 

AWSC confirming your membership has been processed. This email  

will include your membership number and directions for ordering  

your trail pass.  
 

 

 

You can also find your AWSC Membership number on the mailing label of 
your WSN Magazine or at https://www.awsc.org/About-Us/Member-

Lookup. Your membership number never changes.  
 

 

Membership Contact: Suzanne Kostreva  

RSBMembership@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.romesnobandits.com/
https://www.facebook.com/RomeSnoBandits/
mailto:RomeSnoBanditsSecretary@gmail.com
mailto:RomeSnoBanditsSecretary@gmail.com
mailto:RSBMembership@gmail.com
mailto:RSBMembership@gmail.com
mailto:romesnobandits@gmail.com
https://www.romesnobandits.com/
http://www.romesnobandits.com/
http://www.romesnobandits.com/Membership-Application.php
https://awsc.org/Trail-Pass-Registration
https://www.awsc.org/About-Us/Member-Lookup
https://www.awsc.org/About-Us/Member-Lookup
mailto:RSBMembership@gmail.com
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Minutes from the Rome Sno-Bandits Meeting December 10th, 2022 
 

The meeting was called to order at 9:04 am with President, Tom Warner, as the chair and 6 officers present. 

There were 30 members in attendance. The Pledge of Allegiance was said.  

 

Secretary’s Report 
There were no changes to the Secretary’s report. A motion was made by Jim Fisher to accept the report as it was 

presented in the newsletter. Kathy Halverson seconded the motion. All were in favor. Motion carried. 

 

Treasurer’s Report 

Cathy Steinke reported on the checking & savings account balances. Bob Sweet made a motion to accept the 

Treasurer’s report. Jim Fisher seconded the motion. All were in favor. Motion carried. 

 

Trails Boss Report 
Trails can open on December 15th if we have snow. All our trails are ready to go. All easements are signed 

except there is an insurance issue with Wisconsin Power & Light. Some of our signs need to be updated. Please 

let a trails committee member know if you see any signs that need updating. Also, if you see anything on the 

trails that needs to be enhanced, please let them know.  
 

The new trail maps are out, and Larry is on the cover.  
 

There was a trespassing issue at Sand Valley Lido Course over Thanksgiving that was done by ATV’s & 

UTV’s. Sand Valley will be putting up gates to prevent this from happening in the future. If trespassing 

continues, we will look into cellular cameras.  

 

Social Committee Report 
A get-well card was sent to Jerry Wiessinger. A sympathy card was sent to Frank Soborowitz for the passing of 

his wife and longtime club member Marlene.   
 

The balance in the fund is $132.74. 

 

Activities Report  
 

 

Christmas in Rome: The event was held on December 3rd and we had a great turnout. Despite the cold 

weather, several hayrides were given by our club. The Romemakers HCE supplied homemade cookies, treat 

bags and a gift for the kids. Santa & Mrs. Claus made an appearance for pictures. The Rome Fire Department 

provided popcorn and made sure Santa arrived safely by firetruck. Face painting was a hit with the kids. Sand 

Valley set up a craft table for the kids. Visit Rome took pictures and helped serve food. Our club provided 

hotdogs, a hot chocolate bar and crafts. Greg Enzenroth and Suzanne Krostreva made a bench for Santa to sit 

on.  
 

Fisheree: January 14th, 2022. We are looking for a few more volunteers for the day of the event. Please 

contact Melissa if you can help for a few hours. We are working on getting donations and purchasing raffle 

prizes. We will have a several raffle baskets along with a meat raffle on the day of the event.  

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.romesnobandits.com/
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Club Trip: Our club trip will be January 26th – 29th, 2022. We will be staying at the Rustic Manor Motor Lodge 

in St Germain. Get your rooms booked soon! Three Lakes Snowmobile Club will host a ride on Friday January 

27th. We will split up into a few groups according to how long you want to ride. We will host that club at a meal 

on Saturday night at the hotel. Gunnar will provide pulled pork. They club will provide leftover chili from trail 

brushing. Please bring a dish to share.  

 

Adams County Snowmobile Association Report 
 

The new maps are in. Larry Halverson is on the front cover. The Association has a new logo.  
 

The Adams County Sheriff’s Department as a new Recreational Office, Graham McFarland.  
 

The process of opening the trails and it is taking too long was discussed. Rolling the trails helps the trails. The 

Rome SnoBandit’s will roll the Monroe Center Winter Pal’s trails this season. GPS will keep track of this so we 

will get paid for doing this.  
 

Garry needs help putting out map holders to the establishments around Rome. John Steinke will help him with 

this.  

 

AWSC Report   
There is a lot of useful information on the AWSC site. Please check it out.   

 

Old Business 
 

The CMN Radiothon was a lot of fun. Thank you to all 8 club members that participated. The goal of the event 

was to raise $200,000 and $235,374.37 was raised. The Rome SnoBandits $1,000 match was exceeded by 

$1,230.00. Our power hour match total was $2,240 and our three-hour total was over $7,000.  

 

The Romemakers sent us a certificate of appreciation for helping with the Halloween party.  

 

We have 7 new members and 126 memberships to date.  

 

The Angel Tree program sent a thank you card for our $100 donation.  

 

The Creepers Car Club and Rome Dog Park would like to purchase a bench in memory of Larry Halverson. 

They would like us to go in on the bench with them. The total cost of the bench is $1,920.47 and would be split 

three ways at $640.15 each. The Town of Rome Parks & Recreation Committee approved the bench. Suzanne 

Kostreva made a motion to spend up to $650.00 on a Memorial Bench for Larry Halverson. Mark Lubecke 

seconded the motion. All were in favor. Motion carried.  

 

The Capital Gaines Committee was formed a while back. President, Tom Warner has asked Bryan Meyer to 

lead this committee. John Steinke will stay on the committee and Warren Starner and Lori Heideman will join 

the committee. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.romesnobandits.com/
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New Business  
 

We have two old heavy tables in the groomer shed that we no longer use. If anyone would like the tables, please 

let us know.  

 

The Adams County Pink Ribbon Ride will be held on the same day as our fisheree due to there being no other 

dates available for our fisheree. Melissa Rhodes made a motion to donate $200 to the Pink Ribbon Ride. John 

Steinke seconded the motion. All were in favor. Motion carried.  

 

Melissa will start working on the 2023 club brochure. Bryan Meyer made a motion to spend up to $400 on 

brochures. Gunnar Anderson seconded the motion. All were in favor. Motion carried.  

 

The CMN Polar Plunge will be held at the Lure on January 1st at 1:00 pm. Club members, Jenny Daun, Gunnar 

Anderson and Fletcher Daun will be jumping as Team Rome SnoBandits. Lori Heideman made a motion for our 

club to donate up to $500 in matching donations. Scott Murphy seconded the motion. All were in favor. Motion 

passed. Donations can be given to Cathy Steinke or dropped off by Melissa at Hoffman Trucking & Excavating.  

  
A motion to adjourn at 10:07 am was made by Melissa Rhodes and seconded by Warren Starner. All were in 

favor. Motion carried. Meeting Adjourned.  

 

50/50 winner was Lori Pritzl. $70 for the club and $70 for the winner.   

 

Respectfully Submitted  

Melissa Rhodes 

Secretary 

 

 

 
                Adams County Snowmobile Association Minutes 

December 1st, 2022 - Cedar Shack 

 
The December 1, 2022 meeting was called to order at 7:01pm by President Gordy Carlson. There were 24 

members present. All clubs were represented except New Haven. 

 

The Secretary read the minutes from the November 2nd meeting. There was one correction. Dennis Kulwicki 

was not the one talking about the logo, it was Bob Schmidt. A motion to accept, with the correction was made 

by Nancy Carlson, seconded by Melissa Rhodes. All in favor, motion carries. 

 

The Treasurer reported on 3 checks written… reimburse Gary Gevers for the fall workshop, buy ink for the 

printer and association paid for half the cost of the Larry Halverson memorial trail sign and deposits for map 

money and membership dues made for a balance of $16,864.58, a motion to accept was made by Gary Gevers 

seconded by Ed Stevens. 

 

Darren reminded all to keep track of hours worked. If you are paying someone to do trail work get a receipt, let 

him know. Get your trail work hours into him by the end of the year. 

 

http://www.romesnobandits.com/
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Gary talked about ISHOF needing donations from both clubs and associations to keep going. A suggestion of 

$50 for clubs and $100 for associations. A motion to donate $100 was made by Gary Gevers, seconded by Jim 

Smith. All in favor, motion carries. 

 

Brent York introduced Graham McFarland as our new Recreation Deputy officer. He has been with the 

Sheriff’s  department for almost 5 years. He told those present that he and Graham were attending the Rome 

Sno-Bandits meeting on December 10 th to do an adult safety class. Anyone is invited to join them at the 

meeting at the Rome Town Hall. Their meeting starts at 9am followed by the safety class. They would like to do 

this at all club meetings if you are interested. 

 

Steve reported that the maps were not ready yet. They are being printed next week and ready for all to get next 

week. A time will be set up to meet at Cedar Shack to get them. Take only what you need right now so there 

will be more available later. Watch your emails. The total cost for 8,000 maps and 60 laminated maps is 

$3966.00. That is only $200 more than the old maps on the poorer paper we had last time. 

 

Gordy said that the opening of trails will be December 15th if there are groomed trails. Do your snow dance!! 

 

Old Business: Melissa has the prices for the ACSA decals. The person she contacted quoted her $4-5 for a 4-

inch circle. Long sleeve t-shirts are $18, hooded sweatshirts are $30, crew neck sweatshirts are $25, $3 extra for 

2x and up. 

 

New Business: Kurt talked about the MS ride on January 21st in Lac Du Flambeau. It is the 40th year of this 

ride. He asked clubs to donate to this event. Gordy made a motion to donate $250 towards this, Kurt seconded 

it. All in favor, motion carries.  

 

Melissa told of the Marshfield Hospital’s Children’s Miracle Network telethon on Dec 2 nd . Sno-Bandits are 

manning the phones 

in the afternoon and will match the first $1000 they raise. A motion by Nancy Carlson was made to donate 

$100, seconded by Gary Gevers. All in favor, motion carries. Gary said to look at the AWSC website to see all 

kinds of things about the fall convention and workshops. Great info!! 

 

A large discussion about the grooming of trails and then the opening of these trails. Greg Huber felt that the 

trails should open as soon as 24 hours after the measurable snowfall. Clubs need to talk to their Zone 

coordinator as soon as they are done grooming. Todd Stammen talked about club insurance and deductible 

costs. It would help if you had anti-theft device on your club machines. This will be discussed at our next 

meeting. 

 

A motion to adjourn at 7:41pm was made by Nancy Carlson, seconded by Greg Huber. All in favor. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.romesnobandits.com/
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Premier Club Supporters 

 
Please stop and visit our 

Premier Club Supporters. Take time to 

thank them for being a snowmobile 

club supporter! 
 

Camelot on the Lake 

Country Sports 

DCM Landscaping 

Donahue Super Sports 

Evenson’s Marine 

Lure Bar & Grill 

Ponderosa Pines 

Servant Electric 

Visit Rome 

http://www.romesnobandits.com/
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Club Supporters 

http://www.romesnobandits.com/
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Please stop and visit our 

AWSC Commercial Sponsors. 
Take the time to thank them for being a snowmobile club 

sponsor. 
 

Brown Bear Lodge, Camelot on the Lake, Country Sports 

DCM Landscaping, Donahue Super Sports, Evenson’s Marine 

Lake Arrowhead Association, Lure Bar & Grill, Papa Bear’s Mini Golf  

Ponderosa Pines, Servant Electric, Visit Rome  
 
   

 

 

  

  

http://www.romesnobandits.com/
https://www.awsc.org/

